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September 13, 2021 
 
 
Dear Pitt-Johnstown Student, 
 
If you are not fully vaccinated, you are required to participate in mandatory weekly COVID-19 testing.  
Failure to comply has serious consequences including:  
 

• Revocation of access to University buildings, including classrooms.  

• Removal from University-owned housing.    
 
Failure to adhere to these building restrictions will result in a referral to the Office of Student Conduct.  
Here is information on how to comply with the mandatory weekly testing.   
 

• Set up a Quest account through this link and order a Quest test kit TODAY.  

• Follow the instructions to order a test to your current address. If you live in University-housing 
or a residence hall, enter your on-campus mailing address.  

• As soon as you receive the test, follow the instructions carefully on the testing kit to conduct an 
unobserved self-swab and mail it back immediately to Quest. You can drop off your test kit at 
the drop box outside of Health Services in the lower level of the Student Union. Or please find 
your nearest FedEx drop box (not the US Mail Service or UPS).    

• If you have errors or need technical assistance, please call Quest at 855-324-7472 between 8 

a.m. and 7 p.m. ET Monday -Friday.  After hours: 866-MYQUEST number 866-697-8378 and 

select “patient” 

• OR: If you are vaccinated, upload your vaccination card to be removed from the mandatory 

testing list. Once you click Submit, a confirmation page will appear. Take a screen shot of your 

upload. Please note that email confirmation of your uploaded vaccination card will not be sent.   

 
Note: If you miss class due to non-compliance with the University’s mandatory testing, instructors will 
not be required to accommodate your absence. As previously announced by the University, all members 
of the University community who are unvaccinated or who have not disclosed their vaccination status 
are required to participate in regular testing.  
 
Thank you, in advance, for your cooperation in helping us to protect the Pitt-Johnstown community.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Christian Stumpf,  
Vice President, 
Student Affairs 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpatient.questdiagnostics.com%2Fpitt-COVID-testing&data=04%7C01%7Cknipple%40pitt.edu%7C1d58582096564ede8e3908d977886cd2%7C9ef9f489e0a04eeb87cc3a526112fd0d%7C1%7C0%7C637672250106958853%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=sdnsbg%2BqKls4PwJT9Y1Rxk1f9uAqmmvqPQosnanKkZ8%3D&reserved=0
tel:855-324-7472
tel:866-697-8378
https://www.coronavirus.pitt.edu/covid-19-vaccines/proof-vaccination

